Belicore North American Numbering Plan
Bracmmacsm— ~ Planning Letter

Number. PL-NANP-095
Date: October 7, 1997

Fom:  J. N. Deak - NANP Administration
732-699-6612, jdeak @ notes.cc.bellcore.com

Subject: Extension in the Permissive Dialing Period for the 508 and 617 NPA Relief Plans (Massachusetts)

We have been advised by Bell Atlantic-North, the administrator for the 508 and 617 Numbering Plan Areas
(NPA), that the Massachusetts Department of Public Utilities has approved the extension of the permissive
dialing period for the relief of the SO8 and 617 NPAs by one month to January 1, 1998. The original relief
plans for the 508 and 617 NPAs, as described in Bellcore Planning Letters PL-NANP-068 and PL-NANP-
069, respectively, both called for the permissive dialing period to end on December 1, 1997.

In addition, Bell Atlantic-North notes that the exchanges in Watertown and Belmont, MA, previously
scheduled to move to the 781 NPA, will remain in the 617 NPA. All other details of the 508 and 617 NPA
relief plans as described in the above PLs remain unchanged.

Questions regarding these changes may be directed to Eileen Rush, Bell Atlantic NPA Relief Project Manager,
at 617-743-3294.

Questions co:zthe contents of this letter may be referred to Jim Deak, Bellcore, at 732-699-6612.
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